
November 30, 2022 

Arturo Duran 

Designated Agency Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy-Environmental Management 
Los Alamos Field Office 

1200 Trinity Drive, Suite 400 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

RE: REVIEW 
ECORISK DATABASE, RELEASE 4.3 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID#NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-22-066 

Dear Mr. Duran: 

MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM 

GOVERNOR 

JAMES C. KENNEY 

CABINET SECRETARY 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department of 
Energy (DOE)'s ECORISK Database, Release, 4.3, dated and received September 19, 2022 and referenced 
by N3B-2022-0208 and NMED has reviewed the database and has no comments at this time. 

Please contact Nee lam Dhawan of my staff at (505) 690-5469 or at nee lam.dhawan@env.nm.gov if you 
have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Digitally signed by Rick 

R• k Sh Shean I ( ea n Date: 2022.11.30 07:20:20 

Rick Shean 
Chief 

-07'00' 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 

L. King, US EPA Region 6 
C. Rodriguez, EM-LA 
K. Ellers, N3B 
C. Maupin, N3B 

P. Wald N3B patricia.wald-hopkins@em-la.doe.gov 
P. Maestas, N3B 
W. Alexander, N3B 

SCIENCE I INNOVATION I COLLABORATION I COMPLIANCE 
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